
BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON   PUBLIC NOTICE


THE BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON WATER AND SEWER DEPARTMENT WILL  BE CONDUCTING THE INSPECTION AND TESTING OF FIRE HYDRANTS AND THE FLUSHING OF WATER MAINS BEGINNING SEPTEMBER 29, 2025, MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY 8:00 AM TO 2:30 PM NOT INCLUDING ANY HOLIDAYS.

DURING THIS TIME LOW WATER PRESSURE AND THE DISCOLORATION OF YOUR WATER MAY OCCUR, WHICH IS NORMAL. SHOULD YOU EXPERIENCE AIR OR DISCOLORATION IN YOUR WATER SUPPLY IT WILL BE NECESSARY TO FLUSH YOUR INTERNAL WATER SYSTEM BY RUNNING COLD WATER ONLY FROM ALL OF YOUR FIXTURES UNTIL WHICH TIME THE AIR AND DISCOLORATION IS REMOVED.

WE APPOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE YOU AND ASK FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND UNDERSTANDING DURING THIS VERY IMPORTANT PROCEDURE.

SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO CALL US AT 296-9222 OR VISIT OUR WEB PAGE WWW.TUCKERTONBOROUGH.COM 

THANK YOU

THE BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON WATER AND SEWER DEPARTMENT



